
SBC Communications Inc.

                             

November 2, 1999

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau

Dear Ms. Roman Salas:

With this letter, Pacific Bell  hereby transmits a complete copy of its Tariff F.C.C. No. 131 Base
Document which includes all tariff changes that became effective as of the last day of the month of
October, 1999.

As the result of tariff revisions, this completely replaces previous transmission of  Base Document
Number 131.

Please address any inquiries concerning this letter to the attention of Christine Jines, Director-
Federal Regulatory, (202) 326-8879, 1401 I Street, N.W., Suite 1100, Washington, D.C. 20005.

Sincerely,


